Dear Parents and Caregivers,

On Tuesday 27th August, we will be holding our Wainui Intermediate
Information Evening. The purpose of this evening is to share with you the
opportunities and programmes we provide for our intermediate-aged
children and to answer any questions you may have.

The meeting will be held in Koromiko Classroom (Year 7 Class),
beginning at 5.30 pm, and will run for approximately 45 minutes.

We would love to see you all there and have the opportunity to share
with you what we offer, but understand if you are unable to attend. If
you can't make it but have questions you would like to ask, please get
in touch with me.

Sincerely,

Nick Wotton (Takahé Team Leader and Year 7 Teacher)
nwotton@wainui.school.nz

Sandy Blackburn (Deputy Principal and Year 8 Teacher)
sblackburn@wainui.school.nz

Lauren Jenkins (Year 8 Teacher)
lenkins@wainui.school.nz

Gillian Bray (Principal)

gbray@wainui.school.nz
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